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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Richard Bonacci <68charger@zimbracloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 11:29 AM
To: pse research; ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel; customercare
Subject: Re: PSE Future Services Survey

[EXTERNAL] 

 
We are no longer a business customer but did get the insert talking about the huge increase we are 
having next year! With prices of everything sky rocketing, it seems a 12.98% increase in rates for 
2023 is way too much for people to absorb! I know everything has gone up but this seems really 
crazy to us. Please reconsider! We are seniors now and live on a mostly fixed income. We seem to 
be already spending about $500 more a month now on gasoline, propane and groceries, and pretty 
much everything!  
Sincerely, 
Richard and Gloria Bonacci 

From: Puget <pse_research@research.pse.com> 
To: 68charger <68charger@zimbracloud.com> 
Date: Tuesday, 26 July 2022 9:45 AM PDT 
Subject: PSE Future Services Survey 
 

 
 
Puget Sound Energy is reaching out to sample of our business customers to find out what they want 
from their utility over the next 5-10 years. We hope you'll take a few minutes to complete this short 
survey and give us your input. We will use your feedback to improve how we serve our customers.  
 

Begin Survey  

 
 
This link is uniquely tied to this survey and your email address. Please do not forward this message. 
Thanks for your participation! 
 
 
 
If you do not wish to receive any future surveys sent by this SurveyMonkey account, please click below. Please note that this only applies to emails from this 
SurveyMonkey account. 
https://www.research.net/tr/v1/te/akU_2BQc2vAhAsa_2B264x1g6_2FSdSvKedPmeZkblcZEtqvWWwk_2F481ZEMvTDQms9u33_2FLcCAQxb06cX9B7_2F6Gi
HWJay0421q3ilih1BsAUZAfzdS_2BxeQIyT6XFtNa_2FwfQrNoSkc1VbTTnlac_2BK84f8_2BZrBJn4BHe4dj_2FDihF10Xn7QjFSzuMrMYcfy98VXsIhwijE8qChk2x

daXT5LEAMwOdcw_3D_3D https://www.research.net/mp/legal/privacy-basics/  


